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May 3, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
From the Desk of Mrs. Scott 

 Dear Heirway Family, 
    I want to commend your children for the creative Science projects that were presented by them at the Science Fair on Tuesday evening.  Your support is also appreciated and valued. 

    A hearty Thank you to Mrs. Sledge, Mrs. Jordan, and other wonderful parents  who have volunteered and donated their times and goods to make this day exceptionally special for the students. Thank you, Thank you, Thank you! 

    To all of the wonderful Dads and Grandads of Heirway, your presence at last week’s chapel was such a tremendous blessing and I can’t thank Mr. John Moses enough for the wonderful message that he shared with us all. Be blessed. 
 
     Next week, for the Moms, Grandmoms, and Muffins chapel, I am excited to share that our teachers  along with me, will be sharing our roles as Mothers and Grandmothers with you. You have gotten to know us as your  teachers and Head of School, but we are excited that we get to share ourselves with you as Mothers and Grandmothers.  Please join us for next week’s Chapel at 8:30 am.
 
     Again, please note the upcoming events that will culminate our school year at Heirway as well as the wonderful journey that we have shared in the history of the academy in Friday’s letter. We would like you to be a part of the final days that we have together at Heirway. Have a wonderful and safe weekend. 

Love and Blessings, 
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  Valerie H. Scott
Head of School
Heirway Christian Academy
770-489-4392
www.heirwaychristianacademy.com




End of Year –
Report Cards, Permanent Records & Transcripts
[image: Apple thank you. Clipart image isolated ...]
  Students will not receive report cards on the last day of school.  Report cards will be mailed to all students. Due to the school closing, please clear all accounts and pay by cash, money order, or online by Friday, May 24th.  The online portal will close and be taken down after 
May 24th.   Please feel free to call the school office or finance office at 678-838-3682 or via email at finance@heirway.org for your account balances. The offices will close, and no office personnel will be available after May 31st. Thank you for your cooperation.  If your mailing address has changed, please email the office at heirwaychristianacademy@gmail.com with the new mailing address.  Thank you!
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Our Elementary Spring Musical is Tuesday, May 7th at 7:00pm. 
Students must be in their designated areas by 6:30pm. The attire for the non-cast is a white T-shirt and blue jeans. The cast follows special instructions for dress attire. 

Attendance is mandatory for students in 1st-6th grade.
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Friday, May 10th - Moms, Grandmoms, & Muffins

HCA Casual Days 
HCA CASUAL DAYs are the first Monday of the month that we are in attendance.  The next HCA casual day on Monday, May 6th  
PAC Casual Days    
PAC CASUAL DAYs are specially designated days that you pay $1.00 to wear your casual clothes.   
The next PAC casual day is this Monday, May 13th.  
  

 
PAC News
Hey Eagle Friends!


Our final $1 PAC Casual Day will be on May 13.  Summer colors and florals are the suggested colors.  If you did not prepay for the entire year, please send in $1 so that your child may wear casual attire on this day instead of traditional uniforms.

We are looking forward to an incredible last few weeks together!

With love and blessings,
Stacy and Ashley 
Heirway PAC
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May 6 – Mrs. Stacy Barnes – Business Office

  
MAY 26 – Mr. Matteson – MS & HS Teacher 
 
 
June 7 – Mrs. Froelke – MS & HS Teacher 
 
June 16- Mrs. Linares- HS Math & 6th Grade Teacher 
 
July 11 – Mrs. Redmond- 3rd & 4th Grade Teacher 
 
July 25- Mrs. Motes – 1st & 2nd Grade Teacher 
 
July 26 – Apostle Bobb – Bible Teacher 
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Wednesday, May 8 is out last Wednesday visit to the library.  Reminder to return all books by this day in order for us to release the end of year report card and permanent records. A special Thank you to Mrs. Denise Farmer for making this school year so fun by offering Library on Wednesday’s.  We love and appreciate you!

  



Educational Enrichment Summer Camp:  
 @ Heirway Christian Academy  June 3rd-July 19th  
 
* Registration is now open! 
Slots are still available, but they are filling up fast! 
https://www.eurekasummercamp.com/or call 678-860-6005
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Rodney Lewis Athletic Director  
Heirway Christian Academy  
  
   
 

 
Below is the current Baseball schedule: 
 
HCA home games are played at Hunter Park 
 
Please visit our website for changes in the playing schedule. 
Coach Robby Pate 
`
	5/2/24 
	Thursday  
	Open (Weather make up)  
	  

	5/4/24 
	Saturday  
	West GA 11am & 1:30 (DH)  
	  

	5/7/24 
	Tuesday  
	Open (Weather make up)  
	  

	5/9/24 
	Thursday  
	Open (Weather make up)  
	  

	5/11/24 
	 Saturday  
	Potential Alumni Game  
	Ed will coach Alumni  

	5/18/24 
	Saturday  
	Potential Alumni Game  
	Ed will coach Alumni  
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· Monday, May 6 -  HCA Casual Day 
 
· Tuesday, May 7- Spring Musical –   7:00pm 
Mandatory performance for students in 1st- 6th grade. 
 
· Wednesday, May 8- Last Wednesday for Library
 
· Friday, May 10- Mom’s, Grandmoms, and Muffins @ 8:30am 
 
-----Pre-K Character Certificates @ 8:30 am Chapel Service 
 
· Monday, May 13-  PAC Casual Day 
 
	• 	Wednesday, May 15-  Secondary Awards Program – (7th -12th grade) @8:45am 
 
· Friday, May 17 – Senior Chapel Service @8:30am 
***Athletic Banquet – HCA Gymnasium @ 7:00pm – 
(Please see attached flyer)

· Monday, May 20 & Tuesday, May 21 - Secondary Finals- Half Days 
· (Dismissal at noon) 
 
Monday, May 20-  FIELD DAY – HUNTER PARK – 1st -6TH GRADE 
 
· Monday, May 20  - Kindergarten Graduation Commencement @ 7:00pm 
 
· Tuesday, May 21- Elementary Awards Program @ 8:45am -Last Day of School AFTERCARE NOT AVAILABLE ON THIS DAY – ALL STUDENTS DISMISSED AFTER THE ELEMENTARY AWARDS PROGRAM.   
*Thursday, May 23- High School Graduation-7:30pm 
 
	The Academy office hours are 8:00am -4:00pm\ 
The email address is heirwaychristianacademy@gmail.com 
 
If you have questions for the finance office, please feel free to send an email to finance@heirway.org 
 
To contact the Aftercare Program after hours, please call 678-838-3682. 


 
image5.jpeg
CREATED BY CHRISTY SEMSEN
'/ARRANGED BY DANIEL SEMSEN





image6.jpg




image7.jpg
SHAPPY%
BIRTHDAY

ELT-7 okt




image8.jpeg




image9.jpg
EUREKA!




image27.jpg
EUREKA!




image10.png
ATHLETIC NEWS:

Heirway Christian Academy Athletic Banquet 1s set
for Friday (May 17th) (@ Heirway Christian
Academy. Players will receive certificates and/or
additional awards for the 2023-24 Season. More
information to follow in the weeks ahead in
relation to the upcoming HCA Athletic Banquet.




image11.jpg




image12.png




image13.png




image14.jpeg




image15.png




image16.png




image17.jpg




image1.png




image2.png
Heirway Newsletter




image3.png




image4.jpeg




